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This is a digital copy of a booklet called “…we were glad o’ 

all this” created in 1994 by the Craigentinny/Lochend 

Community Centre. It gives a brief history of Craigentinny 

Castle and its importance as Scotland’s first Community 

Centre. Above all it tells of the ‘Cheerie Bees’ Women’s 

Club and how they established a warm, friendly and 

supportive community group in, what was then, a newly 

formed neighbourhood. 

 

Passed to the Restalrig, Lochend and Craigentinny 

People’s Parish Project in 2022, we have added the 

booklet to our resource pack as: a valuable source of the 

area’s social history; a source of inspiration for future 

generations; a reminder of the importance of our 

community centres; and an example of how individuals 

working together to make a real difference. 
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